TOWN OF BURNSVILLE Public Hearing March 7, 2013

The Town Council, with members Judy Buchanan, Ruth Banks, Ron Powell, and Bill Wheeler present, held a public hearing at 5:45 on Thursday, March 7, 2013, in the Town Hall. Mayor Danny McIntosh was absent from the meeting. Also in attendance were town staff members Brian Buchanan, Anthony Hensley, Niles Howell and Jeanne Martin. Mayor pro tempore Judy Buchanan, who presided, opened the hearing.

The purpose of the hearing was to consider the Code of Ordinances for the Town of Burnsville.

No one spoke either for or against the ordinances.

Mayor pro tempore Buchanan closed the hearing at 6:00 p.m.

Jeanne Martin, Town Clerk

Judy Buchanan/Mayor Pro tempore